
From: Sandra Clair <SandyC@charlestonareaseniors.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: Kevin Connaughtonkevinc@charlestonareaseniors.com

Date: 9/25/2014 10:18:33 AM
Subject: vehicles

Tony, we haven't heard anything about our request for 2 new vehicles from State Fleet. We have had one mini­
van in the shop since 9/3/14. That mini-van was hit by a tourist who was opening her door into on-coming 
traffic. She was cited; we weren't.

We were just told this morning by State Fleet that they are going to get another estimate on the vehicle before
ordering the work done. That means we are down one vehicle for the past 3 weeks and we've had to put at least 
one additional vehicle in each week for maintenance. So while needing 2 new vans we're down 2 of our 
regular vans to start with.

If there is any way you could help us out, we'd appreciate it.

Sandra Clair
Executive Director
Charleston Area Seniors 
722-4127
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